June 13, 200

COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS

Of the Common Council of the City of Phillips at a special meeting held in the council room on June 13, 2000.

Mayor Corcilius called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM. Council members present as listed below.

1st Aldermanic District 


Joe Perkins and Lee Belan

2nd Aldermanic District 

Patti Wenzel and Leon Namtzu

3rd Aldermanic District 


Bill McBain

City Attorney



Gregg A. Bilz

Clerk/Treasurer



Lee V. Lamoreaux

Visitors present:  Terry Staroba, Dorothy Hanish, John Martwick, Taryn Nall, Trisha Kempkes, Dick Shuck, Michelle Rapacz, Grace Kielsmeier, Marvel Cole, Henry Shepherd, Jr., and John Iverson.

City Clerk/Treasurer Lamoreau administered the Oath of Office to Dorothy Hanish. Mrs. Hanish was appointed by the Common Council to the vacant aldermanic position in Ward 5, 3rd Aldermanic District.

Mr. Perkins informed council members of the relocation of the street light from the former boat landing area to the new boat landing in the Elk Lake Park area, at a cost of $103.70.

The following are comments related to the SCADA System and the Phosphorus Removal Project:

Mr. Shuck, Lane & Associates:  The SCADA System (computer operations) is set up in the wastewater treatment plant. This system should function in other areas besides as an alarm system.

Mr. Perkins:  It appears that the SCADA System is not being coordinated with the treatment plant update modifications. Coordination is needed between Ayres Associates, Lang & Associates, and Kaempfer & Associates.

Mr. Nail: The Phosphorus Removal Project construction will begin in early spring, 2001. The application to the Clean Water Fund for loan money to cover project costs would be filed when construction bids are in the process of being awarded.

City Attorney Bilz left the 

meeting at 6:35 PM to honor

another commitment.

There are two major items involved in the proposed Project:  Operations and equipment to cover sludge storage time of up to 180 days, and the removal of phosphorus.

Mayor Corcilius:  The original estimated cost of $1,700,000 to complete the Project could escalate to $2,000,000 with planned construction for 2001 instead of 2000.

Mr. Namtzu left the meeting 

at 6:54 PM to honor another

commitment.

Motion by Mrs. Wenzel, seconded by Mr. McBain to award the contract for tree management to Ron Herman and Linda Windmoeller with a contract amount of $3,800.00, upon the recommendation of the Grant-Aids Committee. Carried.

Motion Mrs.Wenzel, seconded by Mr. McBain to adjourn. Carried.

Meeting adjoured at 7: 3PM.

Attest:        Lee V. Lamoreaux           


Approved:    Keith A. Corcilius




Clerk/Treasurer





  Mayor

